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Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church
15 GRAMPIAN ROAD, TORRY, ABERDEEN, AB11 8ED
                      The parish is part of the Diocese of Aberdeen Registered Charity
Telephone:  07450831472
                  
      Parish Priest: Father Patrick 

E-mail: shtaberdeen@gmail.com  
Website: http:www.sacredhearttorry.com      
Sunday, 23rd August 2015: The Twenty-first Sunday of the Year B: Psalter Week 1
Sunday (23rd)            9.30 am Twenty-first Sunday of the Year B: Ron Gilssen: Speedy Recovery  
Monday (24th)        No Mass
Tuesday (25th)      10.00 am Feria: Joan McPhee RIP 
Wednesday (26th)   6.00 pm Feria: Intentions of Fr Savage
Thursday (27th)     10.00 am St Monica: Intentions of Fr Savage
Friday (28th)
            6.00 pm St Augustine: Intentions of Fr Savage
Saturday (29th)      10.00 am The Passion of St John the Baptist: Intentions of Fr Savage
Sunday (30th)         9.30 am Twenty-second Sunday of the Year B: Intentions of Sammy & Helen Reid 
*************************************************************************
Please remember in your prayers the intentions of Sacred Heart Parish, all the sick especially those who have asked for our prayers and also the deceased members of our parish especially those whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Requiescant in Pace

Finances for Last Sunday, 16th August 2015: Our collection last Sunday was £305.78 made up of £187.00 Gift Aid and £118.78 Planned Giving and Loose, thank you.  
Mass Attendance: Sunday, 16th August 2015: 87
Readers’ Rota for 30th August 2015, the Twenty-second Sunday of the Year B: 1st: Marcel Okeakwa, Psalm/Accl: Ebuka Ibeke, 2nd: Ebuka Ibeke, Bidding Prayer: Nancy Lavarias
*****************************************Notices**************************************
Holy Rosary before Mass on Sundays and Weekdays: There will be Holy Rosary every Sunday before Mass, and on Weekdays Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Holy Rosary before Mass. Please kindly endeavour to take part in this great devotion to God, thank you.
The St Andrew’s Community would like thank all the parishioners for their prayers and financial support towards the success of the recent Youths Pilgrimage in Ireland. They pray for God’s blessings on all parishioners.  
Happy Birthday to Baby Mitchell whose second birthday occurred over a week ago.  

Pastoral Letter of Bishop Hugh on the Commission’s Report on Safeguarding Policies to be read this Sunday. There is summary of the report is available at the back of the church, please take a copy for your information
Office Hours: Tuesdays: 10.30am to 12.30pm, Fridays: 6.30pm to 8.00pm, or speak to the priest after Sunday Mass, or phone: 0745083147      

 Parking Spaces available at the club’s car Park next door if there are no spaces along the road
